
From the ne -; ius Professor I.;edicil1e, Oxford.· 

31st July, 1912. 

Dea.r Garri son, 

I am delighted to hear that the old !:estor is getting on so well. I must write to him at once. Do try and arrange to come over for the Congress next year. There seems to be a great deal of interest stirred up in the 11est on the subject of medical history. I have just received the Chicago Historical Club's Bulletin, which looks very nice, and they seem to be very wide awake in St. Louis. 
I had hoped to be able to see you in October, but I am afraid now my Yale lectures will be postponed until the Spring. 

Sincerely yours, 

,fm. Osler. 

13. Norham Gardens. 


